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May 26, 2021 

 

Bladensburg High School 

4200 57th Avenue 

Bladensburg, Maryland 20710 

 

Dear Class of 2021, 

 

Congratulations to the Bladensburg High School class of 2021! You each have reason to be proud of 

your achievements, and of the accomplishment of graduating after a senior year of unique, historic 

challenges. Your senior year of pandemic learning is something that you will long remember, and 

something no other graduating class before had to overcome. It was difficult in multiple ways, but 

you prevailed! 

 

You and your classmates will travel various paths in life, but all of you will share the experiences 

and memories you forged during your time at Bladensburg High School. You will always share the 

bond of having experienced these important formative years together.  

 

I also congratulate your parents and guardians, and the teachers, principal, and staff of Bladensburg 

High School. They all played an important role in guiding you to graduation. 

 

Again, heartfelt and sincere congratulations. I wish you all the best on what comes next. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jolene Ivey 

County Council Member, District 5 

 

 


